
Message from the  Board... 

Hopefully everyone had the opportunity to 
take full advantage of this beautiful summer we had.  Fall is here and its time for our general mem-
bership meeting and clean up.  The meeting will take place on 10/19 at 7pm, and the first fall clean-
up is Saturday morning (10/20) at 9am.  The 2nd fall clean-up will take place 11/10 at 9 to finish rak-
ing and putting away the beach for the summer.  Come down and meet your neighbors!  Share your 
thoughts on what you loved, liked or didn't like this summer.   
 
Elections will be held at the fall meeting.  Sadly, Matt Moskal will be stepping down as president. 
Thank you Matt for your years of dedicated service to CEBIA, you will be missed.  If you are interest-
ed in  running for Matt’s position (or any position for that matter) and have questions or would like 
descriptions of responsibilities please feel free to contact a current board member.   
 
If you have a moment check out the website, and our facebook page for  ongoing updates.   
 
Work hours can be FUN!  You can earn your work hours by hosting one of the CEBIA events!   
 
Finally, we have a CEBIA welcome packet available for prospective members. You can download it 
from the website or get a copy from a board member.  Because of the current economy we have no-
ticed a decrease in membership and we need you to let everyone know how great CEBIA is. If you 
have any questions please do not hesitate to call  any of the board members.   
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS   

10/19   Fall General Membership Meeting 7 pm 

10/20  Fall Clean-up     9 am  

10/28   CEBIA Fall festival and Chili Cook off 1 pm 

11/10   2nd Fall Clean up     9 am 

12/15    Breakfast with Santa    10 am 

Are you thinking 

about joining  

CEBIA? 

Dues are only $150 

per year.   

Call a board member 

today for more infor-

mation and clubhouse 

rental rates.   

It is a great place to 

make new friends and 

have a lot of fun.  You 

can also visit our web-

site at www.Cebia.org 

or check us out on Fa-

cebook! 

Reminder:  

You are required to complete 10 work hours (15 if you are a tag 

checker) from April 11, 2011 through April 16, 2012.  You are re-

sponsible to obtain a board members signature stating that you have 

completed the hours. You do have the option of paying $250.00 annu-

ally in lieu of completing these required work hours.  There are jobs 

for everyone, no matter what your skill level or limitations may 

be.  Contact any board member and they will help get you going in the 

right direction.  There will be no exceptions made for members who 

do not complete their work hours. 

You must have a CEBIA parking pass displayed on your vehicle when 

parking in the main beach lot.  You will receive your parking pass along 

with your key when paying your dues.  If you do not have a parking 

pass you will have to park your vehicle in the lot across the street 

from the beach property or on the street. 

Position Name Phone 

President Matt Moskal 248-515-0244 

Vice President Jared Hartz  248-766-0113 

Treasurer Bob Miljan 248-366-2358 

Secretary Barbara Kneal 248-366-8463 

Membership Sandy Sells 248-872-5111 

Clubhouse Rob Milsap 248-830-9796 

Beach Jodie Middleton 248-895-9510 

Pointe Jeff Loria 248-366-2471 

Alternate Renee Lemke 248-363-1341 

Clubhouse 
Rentals 

Shelly Thatcher 248-363-6144 

2012 Board Members 



CEBIA CLUBHOUSE FOR RENT!! 

Great for: Family Reunions, Graduations,  
Receptions, Holiday Parties and more! 

 

Amenities included : 

 1500 Sq. feet fully finished 

 Kitchen & Bar Area 

 Full Basement 

 8 ft. tables and chairs free with rental 

 Up to10 picnic tables outside free with 

rental 

 Beach Access for your guests that day 

 Sand Volleyball  

 Children's play area  

 Lower rates for winter parties 

Cost is  $150/members $300/non-members 

Please contact Shelly Thatcher for available dates  
248-363-6144 

sathatch@yahoo.com 


